
Letter from Shravani Speeh and Hearing Center 

"Geetanjali Singh" <shravanicentre@rediffmail.com>
Sent: Wed, 16 Aug 2017 18:22:03
To: <mukulmadhav@rediffmail.com>
Subject: Re. CI Surgery

Dear Sir/Madam,
Hi,
Greetings from Shravani !!
1st let me thank you vey much for your kind support and giving Life of Hearing..Changing a life of Hearing 
Impaired Kids !! Hearing Impaired kids are benefitting well and able to live Life NORMAL like us !!!
From your help 3 kids Danish Shaikh, Daksh Rohara and Satyam Raut's Cochlear Impalnt Surgery performed 
Successfully and these kids and their Parents are very happy as they are doing very well.
Thanks a ton for memorable and kind support ..looking forwad the same in future too,
Thanks N Regards,

Geetanjali.

Geetanjali Singh
Director,
Shravani Speech & Hearing Centre,
Cochlear Implant Rehab. Clinic,
Lancelot CHS, Opp. Kalyan Jewellers,
S V Road, Boriwali (w.)
MUMBAI - 400092.
M: 09892953686
Ph: 022-28619555
Website: shravani.org

mailto:shravanicentre@rediffmail.com
mailto:mukulmadhav@rediffmail.com



